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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
Commercial Ave Complete Street Project Phase 1 Website  
 
December 8, 2020 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     
 
ANACORTES, WA –The Virtual Public Open House website for the Commercial Ave Complete 
Street Project - Phase 1 is now live at https://anacortescompletestreet.com/ 
 
This project includes the 12th Street and Commercial Avenue intersection and a block each way. The 
website covers information on the project, lists alternatives being considered, and provides the 
opportunity for community members and stakeholders to register their comments on the project. This 
virtual Open House is a follow up on the previous in person open house that was held in December 
2019.  
 
While the website will remain available for the life of the project, the Virtual Public Open House will 
be active from now until the end of January 2021. Following the virtual Open House, the project team 
will be presenting the project to the City Council in early February 2021 with a recommended 
alternative to begin design of the project. 
 
Please take this opportunity to review the information on the website, consider the project, and register 
your comments with the design team. The level of engagement from residents of the City of Anacortes 
is impressive and the City would like to encourage the continued interest in the project development.  
 
A presentation of this website at a City Council meeting is planned in the next few weeks.  
 
The staff contact for any questions on this project is Tim Hohmann, Engineering Technician he can 
be reached at (360) 588-8068. 
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